PLEASE!! PICK UP AFTER YOUR DOG!

The Califon Municipal Office has been receiving complaints from residents about dog waste left behind. PLEASE be a considerate dog owner and pick up after your pet! Besides being a violation, it is unhealthy to humans and our waterways! AND…. PLEASE if you pick up your dog’s poop, please bring the poop bag home, don’t leave it along our sidewalks!! 
